
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

SEP 2 7 2022 

To the Members of the California State Assembly: 

I am returning Assembly Bi ll 857 without my signature. 

AB 857 would require an employer to provide a specified notice summarizing an 

employee's workplace rights under state law and requires the Labor 

Commissioner to develop a template that agricultura l employers cou ld use to 

fu lfil l this requirement. 

While I support providing workers notice of their rights, this bill departs from 

existing notice requirements regarding workplace rights and protections like 

those found in Labor Code section 2810.5. Additionally, the prescribed topic 

headings deprive the Labor Commissioner the discretion to ensure the notice 

provides clear and accurate information to workers about their rights. 

Therefore, I am returning AB 857 without my signature. 
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